July 6,2015

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:33pm, with the
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull,
Victoria Gudeman, Gina Ellis and Ken Lord.

Minutes for June, 2015 were read and approved.

General Fund Report was $79,219.67.

Mr. Levey made a motion to adopt the proposed FY 2016 Water Commission Budget. Mr. Lord seconded.
Motion passed unanimously.

Mr. Levey noted the successful start up and testing of the generator at the water treatment plant.

Mr. Levey noted that the recent figures for water consumption have been both up and down, and he
believes that there are no problems.

Robert Watkins noted a valve cover on Mt. Hebron Rd. that needs to be repaired.
Meeting adjourned at 8:39p.m.
Submitted,

Richard Bishop
Town Administrator



